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On October 27, 1995 a confidential source—

telephonically contacted SA

~ The source related that "Dateline"”, an NBC television
show, had been contacted by an unknown attorney representing a
los Angeles Agent of the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI).
On behalf of the agent, the attorney offered to sell a copy of .
the surveillance tape recovered from Oklahoma City which shows
the activity outside of the Alfred P. Murrah Federal building
just prior to the bomb blast.

It was represented that the video tape would contain
time-lapse photography of the arrival and then departure of a UPS
truck. Then a Ryder trxuck pulls up and a male resembling Timothy
McVey is seen exiting the driver's side of the Ryder txruck and
then walking away. Next, a second male is seen exiting the
passenger side of the Ryder truck and walking to the back of the
truck. The second male then walks away in the same direction as
the first male. ‘

The source related that the attormey is asking for over
one million dollars for the tape. As proof of his access to the
tape, the attorney turned over to NBC what appeared to be the 6
page search log from the April 22, 1995 FBI search of 109 South
2nd Street, Harrington, Kansas, bearing file number 174A-0C-52160(sic}. The
log includes a list of firearms seized and :

includes the names of recording and searching agents and their
initials.
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The source read the names aloud, and none were the
names of current Los Angeles FBI employees.

The source further related that another member of the
news media is aware of this transaction and is preparing a second
news article based on this information about the transaction.

The second article will include that Los Angeles Special Agent in
Charge Charlie J. Parsons was notified by the FBI Office of
Professional Responsibility, of this transaction. The gecond
news article may include that the FBI agent providing this
information ie a GS-13, 16 year government veteran, age 38-42,
and a former sniper instructor at the Carlos Haichcoch School.

The second member of the news media is also claiming
that’ an unnamed Los Angeles Supervisor has previously leaked
stories to the "Los Angeles Tiwmes",including information
regarding telephone logs possibly involving an illegal wiretap.



